A WELCOME MESSAGE
FROM MRS. GAVIN

Dear Students and Families,

Welcome to a brand new school year! It is with great
joy that I welcome you all back to our Holy Trinity family.
At Holy Trinity, we are more than a school; we are a
Christ-centered community where faith, love, and
learning come together. Our mission is not only to
educate the mind but to nurture the heart and soul. I'm
confident that, with God's guidance, this year will be
filled with growth, discovery, service, and joy.

To our returning families—welcome back. To our new
families—welcome to a place where you are already
loved and prayed for.

Let us walk forward together in faith, with open hearts
and eager minds. May God bless each of us as we
begin this new school year.

With faith and gratitude,

Mrs. Gavin

Principal

Saint Helena of Constantinople,
whose faith and perseverance
uncovered the Cross of our
salvation,
teach us to seek Christ with
steadfast hearts.

www.htspaola.edukl2.net

IMPORTANT DATES

September 1st - No School
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September 15"~ Virtus Training
September 24"~ School Picture Day

September 26" - No School

REMINDERS

e Monday Folders (clear plastic envelopes):

This is the best way we have found to get
important papers into parents hands. We try
to send them out the first day of the week if
we have hardcopies for you. Typically, these
go home with the youngest of the family
unless you have requested differently. When
you receive the folder, please remove and
read the important papers. Then have your
child put the folder back in their backpack to
return to their teacher the next day. If your
folder is missing, please let us know.

Signup to get school news and other items by
text message. We use the Remind App to send
short text reminders for upcoming events as
well as our weekly newsletter. Download the
app and connect to Holy Trinity by using this
link: https://www.remind.com/join/2dha8fk or
text @2dha8fk to the number 81010



https://htspaola.eduk12.net/

VIRTUE OF THE WEEK: CHARITY

Charity: enables one to love as God loves, to love God above all things, and ones
neighbor as himself.

Prayer: O Lord God, | love You above all things and | love my neighbor for Your sake
because You are the highest, infinite, and perfect good, worthy of all my love. In this love |
intend to live and die. Amen.

FAMILY VOLUNTEER COMMITMENT

As part of the tuition agreement signed at enrollment, each family commits to contributing a
minimum of 20 volunteer hours per year. This service is a vital part of our Holy Trinity community.
Since tuition covers only about 40% of the actual cost of education, your time and talents help

bridge the gap—and reflect the spirit of service at the heart of our Christian faith.

You've already selected your preferred committees, and we're grateful for your willingness to
serve. In addition to committee work, all families are expected to support school fundraising
efforts throughout the year.

Our first committee meetings will be scheduled in the coming weeks.

Don't forget—volunteer hours can be fulfilled by any family member. The more hands we have,
the lighter the load!

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our school community.

WELCOME NEW STAFF

Please join in welcoming our new staff members to our school this year!
Patrick Poetter - Middle School
Alexis Hardwood - Music
Lisa Rojas - Lunch Program Manager

Marie Sullivan - Marketing and Development

www.htspaola.edukl?2.net
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